
 Insurance companies are continuing to 
reduce the coverage provided under general li-
ability policies.  Many carriers are modifying the 
coverage provided under Coverage B, Advertising 
Injuries/Personal Injury.

 Effective in March of this year, the Insurance 
Service Organization (“ISO”) has a new CGL en-
dorsement, CG00670305, which excludes and/or 
limits coverage for liability arising from emails, 
faxes, phone calls or other methods of electronic 
communications.  The new ISO endorsement 
and related endorsements for multi-media poli-
cies significantly limit the coverage for adver-
tising over the Internet, including misguided 
emails.  The New York Attorney General’s Office 
and other state authorities have been involved in 
enforcement actions related to misguided emails 
and the resulting damages may be excluded by 
the new ISO endorsements.

 The insurance industry is providing new 
products that will provide coverage for electronic 
communications and advertising.  The new 

products will fill-in the gaps created by the new 
ISO endorsements.  Of course, the new policies 
will raise the cost of providing coverage, as the 
policies will have to be obtained in addition to 
standard CGL policies.

 This year, more than ever before, policy hold-
ers will need to be vigilant in reviewing endorse-
ments and amendments to policies.  Requesting 
samples of new policies, endorsements, and 
amendments before they go into effect, is one 
of the best ways to avoid coverage problems in 
the future.  The coverage lawyers at Kean Miller 
have the expertise to assist you in reviewing 
current and future policies to avoid unexpected 
coverage gaps.
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Tired of Snail Mail?  

Opt in to receive Business Notes by email!  Just send us a message at  
client_services@keanmiller.com and give us your email address.    

For back issues of our publications, click on our Publications Page at 
www.keanmiller.com/publications.cfm.

2005 Kean Miller
Business Seminar Series

 The Kean Miller Business Seminar Series is a quarterly breakfast seminar focus-
ing on hot topics for the business community. Held quarterly, and free to all 
attendees, the Business Seminar Series is designed to provide practical advice 
to CPAs, business owners and managers, CEOs and CFOs and executives.  The 
programs focus on topics such as buying and selling businesses, state tax is-

sues, employment matters, intellectual property and more.

To sign up for e-mail invitation list, please contact us at client_services@keanmiller.com


